

709 Oklahoma Boulevard • Alva, Oklahoma 73717-2799 • Phone: (580) 327-1700

Dear Counselor,

I am looking forward to a great school year and hope you are too! As you may know, Northwestern has tremendous scholarship and academic opportunities awaiting your students. If you would like recruitment materials for your students or displays at your school, please email your request to our Recruitment Coordinator, Tylar Thompson at tpthompson@nwosu.edu. Below is a list of important dates for you and your students.

2022-2023 Important Dates at NWOSU

- Saturday, November 12, 2022 Ranger Preview All high school seniors in attendance will receive a \$600 scholarship, free lunch, t-shirt, Ranger football game tickets, and much more! Campus and dorm tours will be provided. All college application fees are waived for attendees of this event. Juniors will receive all of the above; however, the will only be eligible for the \$600 scholarship if they attend the event during their senior year of high school.
- Saturday, February 25, 2023 Spring Showcase Extra opportunity for high school seniors to visit campus and earn \$500 scholarship, free lunch, t-shirt, attend a home Ranger baseball game, and much more! All college application fees are waived for attendees of this event. Juniors will receive all of the above; however, they will only be eligible for the \$500 scholarship if they attend the event as a senior. The Spring Showcase Scholarship of \$500 cannot be stacked on top of the Ranger Preview Scholarship of \$600.
- Monday, March 6, 2023 President's Leadership Class Scholarship Application Deadline -- \$2,750 scholarship, trip to a major U.S. city, and the opportunity to take a leadership course under the instruction of our Northwestern President.
- Wednesday, April 12, 2023 Freshman Connection Official first day classes open for 2023 Fall enrollment for incoming freshman. At this event, potential freshman can come to NWOSU for a tour and meet with an advisor to enroll in their classes for the upcoming semester. They can also take care of their housing applications.

Please do not hesitate to contact our office if we can assist you or your students. We are always open to high school visits and would love the opportunity to meet with your students. Campus tours of Northwestern can be scheduled by using the online tour request form, which is available in the homepage of NWOSU's website (www.nwosu.edu). We appreciate your assistance very much! If you have any further questions, please call the Recruitment Office at (580) 327-8546.

Sincerely,

Matt Adair

Assistant Dean of Student Affairs and Recruitment

(580) 327-8418

wmadair@nwosu.edu